Municipality of Anchorage



P.O Box 390 Girdwood, Alaska 99587 http://www.muni.org/gbos

Suzanne LaFrance, Mayor

GIRDWOOD VALLEY SERVICE AREA BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Briana Sullivan & Mike Edgington, Co-Chairs

Jennifer Wingard, Brian Burnett, Guy Wade

2025 Non-Profit Recreation Grant Announcement

Applications will be available August 1 – September 13, 2024 for non-profit and those formally sponsored by qualifying non-profit organizations seeking grant funding for recreation related projects to be offered in 2025. Qualifying organizations must operate within the Girdwood Valley Service Area (GVSA). Funding is contingent on municipal approval of the GBOS 2025 Operating Budget.

GBOS is setting aside \$35,000 in grant funding, to be split among those requesting and qualifying for non-profit recreation grants.

Information & applications are available at the Girdwood Post Office, Gerrish Library, Girdwood Parks and Rec Office bulletin boards and on-line at www.muni.org/gbos August 1 thru September 13.

The deadline for submission is Friday, September 13, 2024 by 3pm. Late applications will not be accepted.

If you have questions, please contact Margaret Tyler, 907-343-8373, tylerms@muni.org.